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The Geneva study tour is intended to provide students an understanding of international organizations,
primarily the United Nations, European Union and World Trade Organization. In spring 2018,
Elizabethtown College students were placed in teams with students from a German university and a
business school in Barcelona. Each team was assigned to work on a project. The collaborative work
began in the spring, with online discussions and Zoom sessions. In May the groups from Elizabethtown,
Konstanz and Barcelona met in Geneva to kick off the study tour, visiting various organizations and
getting to know each other. Towards the end of the program, all three groups traveled to the university
in Konstanz, where the teams made final presentations. The project thus sought to promote
collaboration and teamwork across universities in various countries, and provided students an
opportunity to think critically about pressing global issues, learn from each other, and hone their
presentation skills.

Learning Outcome(s): The benefits and costs of team projects involving students from various countries.



